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Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment on the Green Bay MGP Pre-Design Investigation 

Work Plan. Below is the DNR’s comment. Please contact me if you have any questions.  

 

1. The Soil Boring Advancement and Sampling Methods section, discusses logging, and sampling 

both primary and secondary boring locations, but only primary samples will be summitted for 

analysis with secondary samples held pending results of the primary samples. If a secondary 

sample location has visual, olfactory or PID indication of impacts or MGP residuals, the samples 

collected for analysis from that boring should not be held pending results.  

 

 

 

 

 


